
Vice-Rector of Chemnitz University visits UJ

Tuesday, 02 April, 2013

UJ Vice-President, Prof. Dr. Hala Khyami met with the Vice-Rector of Chemnitz
University of Technology, Prof. Heinrich Lang in the presence of Deputy Dean of
the Faculty of Science, Prof.  Dr.  Fawaz Khalili  and Prof. Deeb Ansawi from the
Department of Chemistry at the University.
 
The two sides examined opportunities for joint cooperation in research areas of
mutual  interest,  particularly related to the  Department of Chemistry and other
areas, as well as access to grants for graduate students.
 
Khyami confirmed the university's full willingness to adopt suggestions that serve
the interests of students,  stressing UJ’s permanent pursuit to develop relations
with various countries in order to encourage and motivate students and update
them with the various techniques and scientific environments.
 
From his part, Lang expressed his admiration for the University of Jordan and the
advanced level  it has reached,  expressing his willingness to  cooperate  in joint
research  in  the  fields  of  Chemistry,  Biology  and  Engineering,  as  well  as  the
possibility of providing the opportunity to view electronic journals and scientific
research available at the German university.
 
Lang will  be giving several lectures this week in his field; Advanced Science of
Materials, intended to graduate students and faculty members at the Department
of Chemistry, he will also met with whom who have interest in joint research from
various university departments.
 
Chemnitz University is one of the oldest universities in Germany, founded in 1836
at the province of Saxony; it comprises 8 Scientific Faculties and ten thousand
students.


